4 <sup>th</sup> April 2017.
Dear Parents/Carers,
We will be running a Football Club on Monday afternoons until $4.15 \mathrm{pm}$ for the children in Year 1.
If your child would like to take part please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. There are only 15 spaces available so places will be offered on a first come first served basis.
Thank you.
Target Football Coach.
My childwould like to take part in the Football Club on Monday afternoons until 4.15pm.
SignedParent/Carer.